MCR3U                  Park                   May 1, 2015

Today I said that there will be a quiz on Monday May 4, but people who need more time to study, they can do the quiz on Tuesday May 5.  The reason for postpone is that I said that the quiz does not cover Friday's (today) lesson, but it will have to include Friday's (May 1) lesson.  

People who will be away from Tuesday, Wed and Thursday, (due to outdoor ed trip) must take the quiz on Monday (either lunch time or after school) so they will not forget everything they learned in the week of April 28.  

Unit 5 test will occur on Friday May 8!  
